
Hello, there is a constituent that would like to share their story with you. On behalf of the family we are 
asking that SB 1606 pass this Special Session so that Oregonians experiencing disability can access 

healthcare, use support from people they trust while they are hospitalized and have support 
when making end of life decisions. This is an emergency and directly related to the COVID-19 
crisis. As summarized in the attached document people with disabilities are experiencing these 
barriers to health care today.  
 
Please pass SB 1606!  
 
I have also attached a summary for your reference. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Working together for families, 
 
Dianna Hansen 
Executive Director, Central Oregon Disability Support Network 
Pronouns: she, her, hers  
Office (541) 548-8559 or Cell (541) 280-4878 
 
 
Website: www.codsn.org 
Visit us on Facebook 
 

Any information provided by CODSN, its staff, and/or its volunteers is intended for informational and educational purposes only. Any 
information expressed or implied is not intended nor should be construed as legal, medical, or other professional advice. This email may 
contain information that is confidential. If you are not the addressee, or if it appears that you have received this email in error, please advise 
me immediately by reply email, keep the contents confidential, and immediately delete the message and any attachments from your system. 
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